This is the updated Missions Page. Janice forgot to change in

the main body of the bulletin.



Missions Update - "Do not store up for yourselves treasures on earth, where mohs and vermin destroy, and where thieves break in and steal.... For where your treasure is, there your heart will be also." Matthew 6:19-21

Mission Project Highlight this week!

Operations In As Much (OIAM) - Operation In As Much day is coming quickly! We would love to have 100% participation from our church again this year! If you have an idea for a project in the community, please let one of the mission action team members know.

Ongoing Mission Projects:

Feeding GWU Baseball team – We will be sharing breakfast and lunch with the GWU baseball team on March 9th. If you would like to be part of this project, please let Eddie know.

Hannah & David Mora Missionaries to Honduras – David and Hannah and the country of Honduras continue to need our prayers and support! If you or your class would like to stay in contact with them or be a part of their ministry, please email missions@zoarchurch.com or contact the church office.

Back-Pack ministry - The children of our community need you. Please help Brittnye with this important ministry! If you can help her, please let her know ASAP! Please contact her or email brittnye@zoarchurch.com

Shelby Middle School Support – We will continue our monthly snacks for the teachers and staff at SMS. If you would like to help with this project please see, Sherry Blanton or Donna White or email missions@zoarchurch.com!

Food Pantry – Thank you again to everyone who has donated to our food closet!! We still need to continue restocking. Please see the needs list in the bulletin. Please contact the church office or a member of the Missions Team for more information or email missions@zoarchurch.com

SOCKS! Project - Please consider donating NEW socks and underwear in one of the tubs in the FLC or at the trophy case in the main building. These will be used in the clothing closet and shelters...

Clothes Closet — Please put all donations in trash bags and leave them in the clothes closet. We can now meet needs anytime by appointment. Please contact the a member of the Upper Room if you know of a need for clothes.

Womens Shelter Feeding – 1st Sunday each month – Upper Room Project – Need: Prayer

Handreach – If you know of a person or family that might need some help with repairs, cleaning or yard work, please let Martha know or email missions@zoarchurch.com

Give to GCCBA thru Amazon – You now have the opportunity to make a contribution to the GCCBA every time you make a purchase through Amazon at NO cost to you! We may offer other suggestions as we go along but for now if you shop on amazon do it like this www.smile.amazon/GCCBA. If you would like more info, please see Eddie or email missions@zoarchurch.com. Thanks!

Other Mission Projects:

LunchTime Uptown Feeding – Need - Prayer – See the Lydia Class

Mission Action Team - Eddie Winecoff, Mickey & Paulette Bradley, Billy & Sherry Blanton, Brittnye Lee,

Brian Mellon, and Tommy Dover. If you know of or are a part of any mission activity at the church, please let know. You can also email us at missions@zoarchurch.com	us